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WORK TO BEGIN ON ROUTE 620/ SCOTTS FACTORY ROAD BRIDGE 
Detour in place beginning Aug. 12 

 

ISLE OF WIGHT COUNTY 

– Crews with the Virginia 

Department of Transportation 

will close a portion of Route 

620/Scotts Factory Road for 

bridge work. 

 

The closure, which is scheduled 

to begin Aug. 12, will allow 

crews to replace the bridge's 

superstructure, a key 

component of the bridge that 

helps to support the bridge 

deck. 

 

A marked detour will be in 

place, utilizing Route 655/Great Spring Road, Fairway Drive, Route 10/Benns Church 

Boulevard and Route 644/Turner Drive. Completion of the bridge work is expected in 

September. 

 

The bridge, spanning Champion Swamp, was built in 1976. 

 

Motorists are advised to plan their commute by using VDOT’s free traffic information 

tools:  

 Download the 511 smartphone app, or 511-integrated Waze app. 

 Visit the 511 Virginia website or dial 511 for traffic information on your phone. 

 Follow @511HamptonRoads and @VaDOTHR on Twitter. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.virginiadot.org/travel/511.asp
http://www.virginiadot.org/travel/511.asp#web
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